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I strongly object to the proposal to the incinerator being built in Western Sydney. 
I am deeply concerned for myself and my families health if this project goes ahead. 
I have a 7 year old daughter who may not be able to enjoy playing outside in the parks or even play 
outside at recess and lunch at school because of the pollution in the air that will be caused by the 
incinerator. 
I don't think its fair for the government to dump this incinerator in our backyards and affect the lives 
of Western Sydney siders while they are living comfortably in their areas with clean fresh air. 


